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Area school boards receive more than $26.6 million for
COVID-19 safety improvements

Joint investments by federal and provincial government will help boards upgrade
infrastructure and continue to protect students and staff against COVID-19

By Catherine Whitnall Kawartha Lakes This Week
Wednesday, April 14, 2021

Area school boards have more than $26.6 million in extra funds to work with when it
comes to planned building improvements thanks to a recent investment by the
provincial and federal government.

The two levels of government are providing additional funding through the
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